
 

24/02/2015 

Nidec Holds Eco-class at Elementary School 

On February 18, Nidec Corporation has held an eco class for the last time this fiscal year at Kyoto’s 

municipal Takao Elementary School.  In the class, titled “What we can do with motors for the global 

environment,” students made motors to learn how fun it is to make things, as well as what they as 

individuals can do for the global environment. 

Nidec Corporation has held an eco-class a total of six times – five times in the city of Kyoto and 

once in Shiga Prefecture.  We will continue to actively promote community-oriented CSR activities, 

and help individual children raise their environmental consciousness. 

 

54 fourth to sixth-grade students, full of energy, try to answer questions from Nidec employees. 

 

Students work hard on their motors after learning that polishing enamel wires clean is the key to 

making motors rotate well. 



 

Students learn what they can do to protect the global environment, such as turning off lights in an 

empty room and shutting off the television that no one is watching. 


